
Heather - Please forward this public feedback to the PEC Committee meeting on this rezoning 
application Sept 24 for the 745 - 747 Waterloo St properties ( former Gammage Flowers ). I 
have just received a response from City Planner - Michelle K  to recommend this course of 
action as she has already submitted the report to Council . (something about Delegation Status)  
  

Public Feedback - 745 - 747 Waterloo St Rezoning Requests  

 PEC members need to be very cautious in considering and approving ANY rezoning 
application changes to these two(2) properties which would result in or encourage any 
future major modifications to the exterior facades on these two (2) properties from 
either the Oxford St or Waterloo St " streetscape " view as these properties are not only 
on the London Heritage Properties Register but are also considered by many as the 
gateway to Historical Old London North ( Bishop Hellmuth ETC ) .  This consideration 
should be extended to future exterior signage  restrictions.    

 Any support in reviewing the rezoning to unlimited clinic usage designation should 
include potential restrictions on attracting any more illegal drug trade clients for rehab 
or future uses such as safe injection sites as these properties are immediately across the 
road from a Monsesouri School and the Rexall Pharmacy which already serves as a 
Methadone Clinic . We are a bit MAXED out already on this corner in serving up serves 
for this type of clinic usage.   

  

THXS - Chris Butler - 863 Waterloo St  
 


